
 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: SBI General Super top up medical insurance policy 

 

We note that you have subscribed to SBI Super Top up policy floated by K M Dastur which is 
meant for members of CBROA in October 2023 using the link send to our members /in our 
groups. Later we came to know that your are not a member of CBROA and hence we requested 
you to become our life member. However, there is no positive response from you so far. The SBI 
General Super top up policy will be coming up for renewal in October 2024 and we once again 
earnestly request you to become our member to enable you to renew the policy. Please note 
that the link for renewal along with payment will be send to only our members and in our 
groups. Further, the master policy is issued in the name of CBROA for its members and in all its 
fairness, you need to be a member of CBROA to enjoy the benefits under the policy and also to 
get help from our office bearers to co-ordinate with SBI General/KMD regarding any claim 
settlement. 

 

With warm greetings, 

 

J S Jagadeesh 

General Secretary  

Canara Bank Retired Officers’ Association. 
03.08.2024 

 

Please find enrolment form for becoming life member of CBROA.   

 

Mode of remittance to CBROA: 

 

CBROA’s account No. *0408111100140* (IFSC Code – CNRB0000408) with Canara Bank, 
Jayanagar Shopping Complex Branch, Bengaluru. 

 

REMITTANCE CAN BE MADE BY FUNDS TRANSFER /IMPS/NEFT using Mobile App/Net Banking  

 

Please mention your staff number/name under  “Remarks” field 

 

Applications may be sent to our email iD- cbroablr@gmail.com along with the screen shot 
of the payment made. 
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